
 

 

March 26th, 2022 

 

Dear Ms. Cathy Lovett, 

 

My name is Hannah Daniel, and I am currently a 2nd year medical student at TTUHSC SOM and 

the 2022 recipient of the L.Lutherer Clinical Research Award awarded at Student Research 

Week. I would like to thank you as well as the Clinical Research Institute staff for this award. It 

is an honor to receive such an award for my research. The research I presented was titled 

“Association of Dynamic Motion of Cerebellar Tonsils in the Outcome in Pediatric Chiari I 

Malformation” under the mentorship of pediatric neurosurgeon Dr. Laszlo Nagy and pediatric 

neuroradiologist Dr. Roy Jacob. This project was also a part of my summer research program 

through the MSSRP program.  

 

I am eager to complete my medical education at TTUHSC and aspire to one day work in the field 

of otolaryngology. Thank you again for your generous gift; this scholarship means so much to 

me and will go towards my education to further my pursuits in medical school and allow me to 

serve others in our community.  

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Hannah Daniel, MBA 

 

 


